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The deadline for submission for the next award is Feb. 28, 2014. The CLA in partnership with Ex Libris
Association will honour the winning library with a cash award of $500 and recognition at the annual CLA
Conference in Victoria, in June 2014. Named in honour of Kaye Lamb, the first national librarian and
dominion archivist of Canada, this award is also a reminder that the Library and Archives Canada faces
unprecedented challenges and cuts in service. The winning library submission will not only provide your
library with bragging rights but will bring into public focus service to seniors and the continuing importance
of Library and Archives Canada.

Visit CLA’s site for application details: http://bit.ly/17GLOmw
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